
RE: SB 916


I oppose SB 916. Unemployment is not meant to cover the decisions of people who voluntarily 
walk off a job. Use of tax payer dollars to pay strike workers unemployment is theft of our 
money. Strike workers are in a union. Let the union cover them. It is not the responsibility of tax 
payers. It will drown our state, negatively affect our small businesses, and only encourage 
strikes to occur. Vote NO.


